
Release #91 -  News from our New National Regent Susan Mone' 

 

Greetings State Regents, 

 

What a thrill it was to see so many of you at the convention. It's just unfortunate that with the 

overwhelming 1400+ I wasn't able to talk with many of you.  Thank you for your commitment to 

Catholic Daughters by attending and participating in the spirituality, the business and the fun 

times we shared in New Orleans. and those who couldn't be there you were missed. 

 

I am excited to announce that the NAtional Board 2024-26 is now complete as we now have 2 

more National Directors. These ladies are dedicated and qualified CDA members and excited to 

join the board. The ladies are; 

Peggy Guckin, PA (Our women of the year) 

Barb Wiechmann, SD 

 

We welcome these two ladies and look forward to the experience and talents they bring to the 

table. Please keep your new National Board in your daily prayers that the Holy Spirit will guide 

us as we serve all the CDA members in the best ways to make our order the best it can be as we 

serve our Lord. 

 

PLEASE FORWARD THIS INFORMATION ON TO ALL YOUR LOCAL COURT. 

Also to let you know that I will now have a new email address so please make the change in 

your contact list. It is now; Nationalregent28@gmail.com 

God bless, 

 

Susan Moné 

National Regent 

Catholic Daughters of the Americas 

2550 S. Ellworth Rd #535 

Mesa, AZ 85209 

nationalregenr28@gmail.com 
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